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UPDATE—Driver Cited in Collision with Bicycle   
 
May 27, 2015—Investigators determined that David Warren, the driver of the Bronco, 
committed violations that were contributing factors in the May 22, 2015 crash with David 
Garcia.  Yesterday, Mr. Warren was issued citations for Dangerous Left Turn and Careless 
Driving.  His court date is scheduled for June 17, 2015.    
 
Bicyclist Seriously Injured in Collision with Vehicle 
 
May 22, 2015—Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a crash where a vehicle and a bicyclist 
collided.  The bicyclist suffered life-threatening injuries.  
 

On May 22, 2015, at 1:45 p.m., Washington County 
Sheriff’s Deputies were called to SW Miller Road at 
SW Barnes Road in the community of Cedar Mill 
concerning a traffic crash between a bicyclist and a 
sport utility vehicle.     
 
Sheriff’s Deputies arrived and found David Garcia, 
43, from Cedar Mill, unconscious in the roadway.  
He incurred life-threatening injuries.  Tualatin 
Valley Fire & Rescue treated Mr. Garcia prior to 
transporting him to Emanuel Hospital.   

 
Sheriff’s Deputies learned that a 1988 Ford Bronco had been driven by David Warren, 
64, from Hillsboro, eastbound on SW Barnes Road.  Deputies found that David Garcia 
was riding his bicycle westbound on SW Barnes Road.  Witnesses told investigators that 
he was riding his bicycle at a high speed and continued straight while in the right turn 
lane at SW Miller Road.  Mr. Warren turned his Bronco left onto SW Miller Road into the 
path of Mr. Garcia. 
 
David Warren remained at the crash scene and cooperated with investigators, he was 
not injured.       
 
The Washington County Crash Analysis Reconstruction Team responded to assist with 
diagrams and processing evidence.  The intersection was closed for approximately three 
hours.      
 
Investigators will complete their analysis of this crash in the coming weeks.  No citations 
have been issued.    


